
Making an “All About Me” Poster 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

  

 

 

 

We would love you and your child to 

take part in the Summer holiday task of 

making an “All About Me” poster.  We 

use this in the first 1/2 of the Autumn 

term to help children share information 

about themselves with their new friends 

and the adults.  We find it a valuable 

experience as children show pride in 

sharing their memories and can make 

connections with others.  For this task 

just collect photographs, drawings and 

quotes which display your child’s 

interests at home. 

Ideas 

• Who I am, my name/things I like/am good at 

• Memories/happy occasions 

• Home, places, days out, holidays and journeys 

• Family and friends 

• Wishes and dreams 

• Some images 


